Young Parents Program

Hello, 

It's Kelsi Martens from Hummingburde Child Care Centre in Port Alberni writing to update you on our clubs activities. April and May have been really busy months for our young parents and our group has been involved in many activities. 

We had our photographer come and take amazing photos of our Mom's and children, each parent will receive prints within the next few weeks and we are all eagerly waiting to see them! We had a wonderful Mother’s Day celebration, with lunch and a movie while we made collages as artwork for the Centre. A community nutritionist came to group to talk about healthy eating and age appropriate foods. She gave everyone cookbooks with healthy and easy meal plans. We also practiced reading food labels and were given guidelines on what to look for or avoid when shopping. Another topic covered was self care. We discussed the importance of taking time for ourselves, how this makes us better parents. We all wrote about dreams we have outside of being mothers and discussed ways to take time to love and pamper ourselves. It was a fun month! 

I also wanted to thank you for the box of incentive gifts you sent! Your support continues to be an integral part of our program and we all appreciate it so much!

Sincerely,
 Kelsi Martens
 Parent Support Worker
 Hummingburde Child Care Centre
 Port Alberni B.C.

